
 

Changes to the Foundation Skills 
for Your Future Program – effective 
6 October 2020 
Purpose  
The purpose of this document is for the Department of Education, Skills and Employment 
(the department) to notify changes to the Foundation Skills for Your Future program (the 
program), announced in the 2020-21 Budget. 

Foundation Skills for Your Future Program  
The Australian Government has: 

1. Extended the program by one year, to 30 June 2024. 

2. Made available $7.139 million in the 2023-24 financial year. 

3. Included a third program deliverable, Strategic Teaching Resource Projects. 

What should FSFYF providers do? 
Program service providers are requested to note the: 

• changes to the Program; and 

• that the department is considering the most efficient and effective mechanism to 
procure Strategic Teaching Resource projects.   
 

If you have any questions, please email Employment-FoundationSkills@dese.gov.au.  
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